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Easter fundraiser 

We would like to welcome 
everyone to our Easter fundraiser 
on Friday 9th March. 

Each class will tell their story or 
sing a song or perform something 
else. Performances will happen 
approximately every 15 minutes! 

Year 1: 1:30pm; Year 2: 1.45pm; 
Year 3: 2.00pm; Foundation: 
2.15pm; Year 4: 2.30pm; Year 5/6 
2.45pm 

Year 5 will be our waiters and 
waitresses for the afternoon.  

Newlyn News 
Snow much fun 

The beast from the East finally arrived in Newlyn on Wednesday morning 
and we had a complete white out within about half an hour of the snow 
starting.  

Thank you to all parents who came to collect their children so quickly at 
short notice. Our Newlyn staff pulled together amazingly, with Mrs Whitney 
and Mrs Pascoe braving the elements to help traffic on Carne Road, Chris 
feeding a delicious roast lunch to children still at school, Mrs Richards 
letting parents know what was happening and Mrs Wood, Mr Jane and Mrs 
Pascoe for staying until every child was collected before making their own 
way home. Staff had some horrific journeys home including poor Mr Moore 
who had a six and a half hour journey back to his home near Falmouth. 

We hope you all managed to stay safe and warm and get outside and enjoy 
the magic of snow in Cornwall. 

A special mention to Lyla in Year 6 who was praised by a lady who phoned 
in to local radio to praise her for helping to clear snow from pavements and 
kindly refused a reward for her efforts. 

 

We would really appreciate donations of cakes and small Easter eggs for the raffle. 
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Year 6 will be performing... 
  
at the Minack on Wednesday 14th 
March at 1.30pm with 5 other 
schools in A Midsummer's Night 
Dream - Minack Shakespeare 
Project 2018. 
The performance will last 30 
minutes; there will be a charge to 
watch, but the ticket will get you 
entry into the Minack tour and cafe 
for a year. £5 per adult, £2.50 for 
under 16s, 50p for under 12s. 
Such a great opportunity for our 
children. 
 

Urgently need help...quick 
turnaround  
 
Bags2 school will collect 22nd 
March; the bags will out soon or 
you can bring your used clothes, 
paired shoes, bags and soft toys in 
bin liners.  
THE MORE THE MERRIER, the 
weight of the clothes will bring 
money in to pay for school events. 
Competition to see which class can 
bring the most bags in!  

School money payments 

When you want to make a 
payment using SchoolMoney, 
please remember to click on 
the link shown here. 
If you need any help, please 
see Mrs Richards. 

COMING UP - 13TH MARCH 

A fantastic day of theatre, puppetry and writing workshops by the famous 

Kneehigh, Rogue and Minack Youth theatre's touring project. FABULOUS for 

storytelling and writing skills. 

This amazing opportunity has a large price tag - we are fundraising on our 

Easter coffee afternoon (9th March). 

We will still need to charge £1.00 per child and this has been set up on 

SchoolMoney. 

 

 

Tuck money 

Please can all tuck be paid for on 

the online SchoolMoney system 

please. 

 


